July 6,2022

Re: Easement of Restrictions

Dear Tenants, Families & Visitors;

On Monday, July 4, 2022 the province announced easement of restrictions around Covid-19.
First, | must impress the Pandemic is not over, we still need to be cautious.

Beginning today, July 6, 2022:
> Family and/or visitors do not require to show proof of vaccination.
> Staff, volunteers and contracted services still require to show vaccination status.
» Masking is still mandatory in all public areas of our facilities. Family and visitors can remove
masks once inside the apartment.
» Passive self screening must take place before you enter our Assisted Living, for example:

Do you have. . ...
e Cough
o Fever

e Congestion

e Headache

e Orany symptoms of influenza like illness, please do not visit until symptoms resolve.
» Please continue to sanitize your hands before entering and leaving facility.

On behalf of our leadership team we greatly appreciate you support as we move cautiously forward.
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Respectfully,




